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Editorial 
On Moving 

Next month the American Nuclear Society will start publishing this journal through the 
Society's central offices in Hinsdale, Illinois. More exactly, the Society's Malcolm Ferrier and 
his staff will take over, and we editors will send manuscripts to him rather than to our old friends 
at Academic Press. There is more to this than changing ZIP codes. 

Academic Press started publishing our journal for us when we could not possibly have done it 
ourselves, and we think they have done a fine job. The relationship with them has been a friendly 
one, and there have been many instances in which we needed just this, for we are really amateurs 
at the publishing business, earning our livings in other ways. For example, we are sure that it is 
not easy for a publishing house to bring to the attention of an editor that the index is overdue 
and that a deadline is in jeopardy, but Academic, in the cheery personage of Mrs. Roselle Coviello, 
can do it, pleasantly, precisely, and effectively. We will miss her very much. And her very helpful 
staff, particularly Irene Kornegay and Julius Sulmonetti. Alan Liss, who started us off and is 
now a vice-president, has our gratitude too. I t is no surprise to us, who have had such cordial 
relations with these people, that the knotty problems of terminating our connections with them 
have been smoothly handled. Thanks to their generosity and helpfulness, we will be able to 
continue sending the journal to libraries and distributors throughout the world as was done 
previously by Academic on their own. 

We feel sure that you will like the work of Malcolm Ferrier and his staff and that the society-
produced journal will please you. 
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